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Dear Comitee,

[ would like to bring my concern to your attention regarding the new
homeschooling bill.

My partner and father to my children was homeschooled. And I wish |
was homeschooled as I hated school and could never learn just being in
a classroom all day. I lost interest very quickly and ended up dropping
out in year 9. I wish for my children to be homeschooled as. We should
be allowed freedom of choice when it comes to schooling our own
children. I think there is no better way of schooling to be honest. And
the homeschooling community is growing rapidly, as it should be! I
would like to see more fair choices made for parents and their kids.
Their learning ability and education is at the top of our lists as parents to
ensure they reach their goals and have a good education. Please
reconsider your bill as we need choices! I want the best for my children,
they deserve it!

Thank you for reading!

Regards,





